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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Darrin Michelson

Comment:
If it wasn't for former copyrights expiring properly I would have never been 
introduced to the works of H.P. Lovecraft, who is now my favorite author. Please 
allow abandoned copyrights to continue to enter the public domain so that more 
unheard, unseen, and unread masterpieces can be experienced!
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